‘Welcome to Fifth Grade!

Dear Fifth Grader!
You did it! Now you are an official Jackson Fifth Grader!

This promises to be an exciting year, full of friendships and learning. We will dive into the depths of the
ocean and learn about undersea creatures. Our class will also explore the mysteries of DNA (deoxyribonucleic
acid) and the human body in the science curriculum. Researching about ancient civilizations and learning
about their technology might make you say, “Wow” that is interesting. Our class will also read wonderful books
throughout various genres. STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Art, Math) projects will be incorporated
throughout the year. A lot of math concepts will be taught too! Please have the multiplication facts memorized.
You'll need them for division and fractions!

Hopefully, you received the supply list at the end of the school year. Please arrive with all the supplies,
so we can get started organizing your desk. No need to buy new rulers, scissors, pens, color markers... if you
have them from last year bring them in, it is a good way to reduce and reuse!

Bring in a healthy (peanut/nut free) snack and water to school.

If you brought your Chromebook home for the summer, bring it back fully charged on the first day!

Enjoy the rest of the summer. Try to get into a routine of going to bed and waking up at the same time

two weeks before school begins. This will help create a healthy habit.

Your Teacher,
Mrs. Rosh (Room 18)
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